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Friday 11th November 2016 
 
Dear All, 
 
I want to let you know how proud I was of the children today. They stood in respectful contemplation 
for two minutes at 11:00. Mr. Walker played ‘The Last Post’ on his trumpet and we read out The 
Exhortation: We will remember them.  
 

Important news about Mrs. Watkins 
Unfortunately Mrs. Watkins will be away from school for a couple of weeks. She must go into hospital 
for an operation and then convalesce for a few days! I am pleased to tell you that Mrs. J. Waters and 
Mrs. Williams will be covering Butterfly Class whilst she is absent. Obviously, both these ladies are 
very well known to Butterfly Class so I do not anticipate any problems! However, if you do have any 
queries please come and have a chat with me.  
 

Day Teacher in Butterfly 
Class 

Day Teacher in Butterfly 
Class 

Monday 14.11.16 Mrs Watkins Monday 21.11.16 Mrs Williams 

Tuesday 15.11.16 Mrs J Waters Tuesday 22.11.16 Mrs J Waters 

Wednesday 16.11.16 Mrs Williams Wednesday 2311.16 Mrs Williams 

Thursday 17.11.16 Mrs J Waters Thursday 24.11.16 Mrs J Waters 

Friday 18.11.16 Mrs J Waters Friday 25.11.16 Mrs J Waters 

 

 
 

SNOW PROCEDURES 
If the weather turns snowy we will send a text out, put information on the school web-site and also 
post a message with Spire FM. We only send a message to say we are closed not to say we are open! I 
endeavour to make a decision as early as possible, because we have so many staff members who have 
long distances to travel. Please do bear in mind, that we will do our utmost to keep the school open 
during the winter but a school without teachers is not much good and we also need to be able to feed 
most of the school!  The other major factor is that we do not have a caretaker, so the snow clearing 
has to be done by myself and willing volunteers. This also relies on me being able to get to school!  
 
Kindest regards 
Kay Bridson 
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